

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker

Political adviser

Brussels, **19**. 06. 2015 Ares (2015) 2208669

Dear Ms Furrer.

The President of the European Commission, Mr Jean-Claude Juncker, has asked me to thank you for your letter of 27 May 2015 kindly inviting him to speak at Friends of Europe's conference 'The new geopolitics of energy: winners and losers' on 2 July 2015 in Brussels.

Regrettably, President Juncker is unable to give a positive response to your invitation due to existing commitments on the day in question.

The President has asked me to convey his best wishes for a successful conference.

Yours sincerely,

Telmo Baltazar

Ms Nathalie FURRER Director Friends of Europe

E-mail:

:@friendsofeurope.org

Mail: European Commission - Office: BERL 13/145 – 1049 Brussels – Belgium Address: rue de la Loi /Wetstraat 200, 1040 Bruxelles / Brussel Tel. +32-2-298.13.84 - e-mail: Telmo.Baltazar@ec.europa.eu